Dear Parents/Carers,
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We have been fortunate enough to get tickets to take part in the Great Orchestra Project at
the Albert Hall in Nottingham, where the children will be able to watch the Robin Hood
Youth Orchestra. As part of the guitar lessons in school they will also be able to join in with
some of the concert playing our guitars and singing. This is a very exciting and amazing
opportunity. There is a cost for the activity but school has agreed to fund the cost of the
orchestra tickets and we have successfully bid for some funding from Hyundai “Great
British School Trip” fund to help with the cost of the bus. This means we only have to ask
for a donation of £1 towards the cost of the bus. This can be paid on Arbor or given to the
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class teacher

The trip is on Wednesday 20th March and we will be leaving at 10.30am on a bus. We will be
back in school for a late lunch so the children will need to bring a packed lunch or order a
grab bag from the kitchen if they are eligible for free school meals by informing their class
teacher the week before.

Children will need to be in normal school uniform and will only need to take the school
guitars with us.

We are sure the children will have an amazing and hope that they tell you all about it!

Yours Sincerely,
Year 4 Team
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